Record of meeting of Newenden CLT Steering Group

Present:

Ellen Hannavy-Cousen Richard Gould

Raymond Chitty Derek Urquhart

Brian Livesey

Discussions and decisions:

A brief meeting took place at which art was agreed that:

- Ellen would prepare an initial draft of the proposed Housing Need Survey for Newenden
- Ray would continue to try to get hold of Tessa O'Sullivan and invite her to attend our next meeting
- Brian would research the next steps in development of the CLT

There then followed an informal discussion with Richard Gould and Derek Urquhart, who had both expressed an interest in joining the CLT Steering Group. As a result of this it was agreed that they would join.

Two other volunteers (Rebecca Campion and Martin Norris) were unable to attend this meeting and it was agreed they would be invited to the next one.

Next meeting: Wednesday 3rd May 2017 at White Hart pub at 1900